
l West Franklin Street, 
Baltimore, Md., Feb. lOth, 1904. 

Dear Dr. Rogers: 
Thanks for your bundle of papers. You are doing good work in stirring up a 

knmvledge of amoebic dy~entery and of amoebic abscess. Our brethren in England 
have been altogether tOG slow in the recognition of the 5ubject. I was very much 
interested in that malarial ·pigmentation of the intestine. I saw a remarkable cas.e 
of it in Philadelphi&- some years ago. 

With kind regards, 
Sincerely yours, 

W Osler 
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